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PUBLIC NOTICE CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
The City is pleased to announce that the Bon Air Bridge Replacement Project is well underway, 
and wants to keep local residents and motorists informed about current construction activities 
and what to expect as we work towards the construction of a new, safer bridge with greater 
capacity and improved pedestrian and bicycle safety.   

PLANNED ONE-WEEK BRIDGE CLOSURE AND DETOUR 
UPDATE – SIDEWALK TO REMAIN OPEN DURING BRIDGE CLOSURE 

A Planned One-Week Closure of the Bon Air Bridge Starts Monday, August 5, 2019 at 6:00 a.m. 
with the bridge reopening on Sunday, August 11, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 

This temporary closure is the first of three planned bridge closures for the project. We hope to 
have the bridge opened sooner if the work progresses ahead of schedule and it is safe to do so. 

The closure is required to allow the Contractor to install the wide-flanged concrete girders on 
the north side of the existing bridge. Bon Air Road will be closed from just east of the driveways 
for the medical offices on the west side of the bridge to South Eliseo Drive on the east side.  The 
Detour Route is Magnolia to College to SFD. Detour signs will be in place to guide the public.  

Know before you go! 

• During the closure, the bridge will be completely closed to all cars. The sidewalk will 
remain open to pedestrians and bikes must be walked on the sidewalk. 

• We appreciate your patience and cooperation in following all onsite construction signage  
• Please refer to the map below for an overview of the closure and suggested detour route. 


